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Go  
RAMS!

In todays newsletter… 
   

September lunch menu

HRPO Meeting tonight

Lost but not found

Spirit Week schedule

Spirit Shoppe

New Student Council!

70’s FEST

Raising Dough at Rotolos!

HRS Theater Club

HRS Creative Club

Soccer Club 

One Club Challenge

HRS accessories sale

  

Dates to remember 
  

 September 
 11 - HRPO Meeting 
16–20 -  Spirit Week 
19 - Men’s Club Meeting 
21 - 70 Fest 
25 - Picture Day

 

September 11, 2024Mr. Mullis’ Letter

	 

	 As I mentioned in my last letter, our Spirit Week is coming up next week and if 
you know anything about our Spirit Week, then you know it will be a crazy, fun-filled 
week.  The students love to express themselves in the many ways that they are allowed 
to during this week.  Be sure to check the information in today’s newsletter so that your 
child will be prepared for each of the themes.  We love to see the creativity our students 
show each year as they express their school spirit.  Also, part of Spirit week activities is 
to go out and support our athletic teams.  We are providing a schedule of all our games 
for this week in the newsletter.  The students who attend these games or matches, will 
earn points for their grade.  To get credit for going to the game, the student has to take a 
selfie at each game they attend and send it to Coach Bre.  The grade with the most points 
at the end of the week will win a pizza party.  Friday we end our week with a pep rally to 
recognize our fall sports teams.  If you love a lot of noise and fun activities, come to the 
pep rally.  You may want to bring some ear plugs with you.  It truly is a spirit filled week, 
a lot of fun, and something the students throughly enjoy.  Go RAMS! 
     	 Over the next few months our eighth graders will go on their high school visits.  
These visits are to the Catholic high schools in town; St. Benedict, CBHS, and St. Agnes.  
This gives the students a chance to hear what each of the schools has to offer and get a 
feel for the environment.  Once they have completed the visits, we hope it helps the 
families make an informed choice on their high school decision.  Each of our Catholic high 
schools have much to offer spiritually, academically, socially, and athletically.  It is 
important to weigh the pros and cons of each so that you see which one will be the best fit 
for your child.  We always tell our students to go in with an open mind and ask questions.  
There might be something one of these schools has to offer that you were not aware of, 
which could sway your decision.  This is also the beginning of our eighth graders 
transition to high school.  After their years at Holy Rosary, they are starting the process 
of researching the schools, applying to, and then enrolling into high school.  It is a big 
step for them and one we hope to guide them through along with their parents.  Before 
you know it, they will be graduating from Holy Rosary and eagerly anticipating their 
freshman year.  Please keep them in your prayers that God will also guide them through 
this year and with this decision. 
	 Lastly, as we begin taking field trips don’t forget to turn in your Drivers 
Verification form.  The reports have to be on file before you are eligible to drive on a field 
trip.  You may get a form from Mrs. Tracy Thompson in the school office or they are 
located on the school website -  holyrosarymemphis.org -  on the “Forms” page. 

	 	 	 	 	 	 Have a great week! 

	  
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Darren Mullis 
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Principal

http://holyrosarymemphis.org


 

   

Wednesday News

Please, please add our phone 
number to your phone contacts.  
When we try to call you during 

the day, it is usually because we 
have a child that is not feeling 
well or it is an emergency.  We 

need you to see that it is the 
school calling. 

  

 HRS 
901-685-1231

HRPO meeting tonight! 

Please respond, GOING to the FB invite, 
 OR you can email your response to 

hrpo@holyrosarymemphis.org.  

Child care and pizza will be provided in the 
cafeteria. If you will be using child care, 

please let us know the number and ages of 
children attending. 

mailto:hrpo@holyrosarymemphis.org


 

Happy 70th Anniversary Holy Rosary! 
Come celebrate with us.

See flyer for details and mark your calendar!

Holy Rosary Catholic School

After School Care


Information and Procedures

2024-2025


Holy Rosary School’s Aftercare program is for all families who need care for their child(ren) after 
the school day.  All students are welcome to use Aftercare.  We do ask each family to register 
for Aftercare if you know you will be using it on a regular basis.  However, any child still at 
school after dismissal will be taken to Aftercare.  We will always care for every child that is still 
here.  We are glad to offer this service to you for those times you have the need for it.


Basic Information:  
- Ms. Meredith Bryan is our Aftercare Coordinator.  If you have any questions or concerns 

please direct them to her.  Her email is meredith.bryan@holyrosarymemphis.org.

- After School Care is offered every full day of school until 6:00pm.

- Every student in Aftercare is provided a snack.

- 3-8 grade students will have a 50 minute Homework room right after dismissal.  They will 

then go outside.

- K-2 students will have their snack right after dismissal and then go outside to play.

- On rainy, extremely hot, or extremely cold days Aftercare will be indoors.  They will use the 

new gym, the Art room, and the cafeteria on these days.

- Ongoing behavior issues during aftercare may lead to the loss of being able to use this 

program.


Cost: 
- Each day after dismissal has completed all remaining students are clocked in for Aftercare. 

That will be 3:30pm for Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, and Friday.  On Tuesday the 
students will be clocked in at 3:00pm due to our early dismissal.


- Students are charged $5 every 30 minutes with a cap at $15/day ($75/week).

- The second child in a family will be charged $2.67/hr with a cap of $8/day ($40/week).

- The third child in a family will be charged $1/hr with a cap of $3/day ($15/week).

- All charges are posted to the financial page in your Family Portal.  You will see them listed 

under the Incidental Expenses section.

- Parents are asked to make payments weekly.  You can also set your account to auto pay 

these charges.


Pick-up: 
- When you arrive to pick up your child each day we ask that you call the Aftercare number 

and let the staff know you are here.  They will instruct you as to where they will meet you 
with your child.


- The Aftercare number is 901-724-5781.  Please put this number in your phone.

- If you get to school and do not have the number it is posted on the main door and the red 

awning door for your convenience.

- Parents are responsible to clock their child out each day.  The Aftercare staff will have an 

iPad for you to clock out with.

- You will need your personal FACTS ID number to clock out.  If you do not know your ID 

number you can find it in your Family Portal account on the Family page.  Also, the Aftercare 
staff can help you with your number if needed.


- Any child that is not clocked out will be given a clock out time of 6:00pm.  Please be sure to 
clock your child out before you leave.


- If someone other than you will be picking up your child please notify the school beforehand.  
You may email your teacher or Ms. Bryan, call the school office, or call Ms. Bryan on the 
aftercare phone once Aftercare has started.  Let them know the name of the person who is 
picking up and be sure to give that person your ID number to clock out your child(ren).
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- Each day after dismissal has completed all remaining students are clocked in for Aftercare. 
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students will be clocked in at 3:00pm due to our early dismissal.
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Pick-up: 
- When you arrive to pick up your child each day we ask that you call the Aftercare number 

and let the staff know you are here.  They will instruct you as to where they will meet you 
with your child.


- The Aftercare number is 901-724-5781.  Please put this number in your phone.

- If you get to school and do not have the number it is posted on the main door and the red 

awning door for your convenience.

- Parents are responsible to clock their child out each day.  The Aftercare staff will have an 

iPad for you to clock out with.

- You will need your personal FACTS ID number to clock out.  If you do not know your ID 

number you can find it in your Family Portal account on the Family page.  Also, the Aftercare 
staff can help you with your number if needed.


- Any child that is not clocked out will be given a clock out time of 6:00pm.  Please be sure to 
clock your child out before you leave.


- If someone other than you will be picking up your child please notify the school beforehand.  
You may email your teacher or Ms. Bryan, call the school office, or call Ms. Bryan on the 
aftercare phone once Aftercare has started.  Let them know the name of the person who is 
picking up and be sure to give that person your ID number to clock out your child(ren).

No need to come in for Aftercare pick up.



Cafeteria Volunteers 
  

Thank you to all volunteers!  We can use a few more helpers.    
The time is 11:00-12:30.   To sign up please use the HRPO website:  

 
https://holyrosaryparentsorganization.membershiptoolkit.com/volunteer/106980

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
2 3 4 5 Fair Day          6

Chicken Sandwhich French Toast National Cheese Pizza Day Corn Dog
Fries Cheese Omelet Salad Funnel Cake

Rice Krispie Sausage Yogurt Apples w/ caramel dip

9 10 11 12 13
Chicken Sticks Ravioli BBQ Nachos Salisbury Steak Pepperoni Pizza

Mashed Potatoes Salad Slaw Rice Salad
Lima Beans Garlic Toast Baked Beans Grean Beans Banana Pudding

Roll Roll
16 17 18 19 HR 70th Birthday    20

HRS Pancakes Beef Tacos Pizza Salad Sloppy Joes Hot Dogs
Spirit Sausage lettuce/cheese Pizza Stuffed Breadstick Waffle Fries Chips
Week Tropical Yogurt Corn Grapes Blue & Gold Treat 70th Birthday Cookie

Parfait Ram Jello
23 24 Picture day.         25 26 27

Deli Roll Up Meat Ball Sub Chicken Nuggets Tomato Soup Hamburgers
Pasta Salad Chips Smile Fries Cheese Toast Ruffles

Fritos Salad Orange Smiles Grapes Baked Beans
Carrots & Celery Cookie

30  
Burritos  

Chips / Cheese  
Applesauce

No School!

https://holyrosaryparentsorganization.membershiptoolkit.com/volunteer/106980




Lost and Found 
Lost but not found 

 We currently have: 
 14 sweatshirts 
   2 jumpers 
   9 water bottles 
   2 winter coats 
   1 teddy bear 

    with no names on them. 

 Unclaimed HRS items will go to used uniforms. 
 Water bottles will get thrown out. 
 Other items will go to Good Will. 

All of the items that have names in them have been 
taken to the classroom and handed back to the owner. 

We ask again that you put your name  
on everything you wish to keep.

Cole’s Screen Printing
  

colesprinting.com

In case you need more uniforms.

http://colesprinting.com


  

Spirit Week  2024 
September 16-20 

Supporting All Fall Sports 

9/16 Mixed Up Monday - wear uniforms backward or inside 

out  and crazy hair style (NO coloring) 

9/17 “Twos day” Tuesday - Wear your favorite pair of crazy 

socks.  

9/18 Whatever Wednesday -  Bring your books to school in 
anything but your backpack…. Let’s see how clever you can 
be. You have to be able to carry the item into school and to 
your room on your own (no elevator use allowed). Have your 
name on it. (Mr. Mullis reserves the right to decline any items.) 

9/19 Throwback Thursday - Wear 70s style in honor of the 70th 
anniversary of our school - Tie dye shirts may be worn with PE 
shorts or uniforms. (70s accessories may be worn with 
uniforms) 

9/20 Fun Friday - Pep Rally and wear HR spirit Shirt (any HR 
shirt if not purchased) and PE shorts. Dance Day-Throughout 
the day- teachers play music and the students can dance. 



Spirit Shoppe 
Open during Spirit Week: 

Student Council will sell spirit items next Thursday, 9/19, before and 
after school. They will be set up by the red awning. They will also 
sell items Thursday and Friday during lunch. Items may be used at 
Pep Rally on Friday.  Please send cash in an envelope with your 
child’s name on it and what items you want them to purchase.  

1 Pom pom- $2.00 

1 Hand clacker- $2.00 

Pack of 2 bam bam thunder 
sticks $2.00 

1 tattoo- 50 cents (may purchase 
2). We will put on the students 
Friday for Pep Rally. 



 

 
 

*This schedule is subject to change, please verify with a player on the team to make sure the time/date 
is still correct.  

**Entries will not count unless photo proof is sent to coach bre with each student listed in the email. 

LET’S PACK THE STANDS! 
During spirit week we are having a school-wide competition to pack the stands and cheer on our 
student-athletes! The grade with the most participation will win a pizza party. To receive points 

for your grade, you must email picture proof that you were at the game to Coach Bre. 
bre.austin@holyrosarymemphis.org 

 
Playing in the Game – 1 Point 
Watching the Game – 2 Points 
Teacher Attendance – 2 Points 

 

 



 

  

Congratula!ons
" our newly elec#d 

Student council.
 President  ~  Colin Morris

Vice President  ~   Stella Owens 
Treasurer  ~  Harry Ortkiese
Secretary  ~  Logan Corzine 
Chaplain ~  Mikey Mangiante 
Parliamentarian ~ Addie Grow 

Class Representatives:
6C: Allison Edwards, Addi Jacobs
6H: Katelyn Edwards, Matthew Johnson, Stella Mulhern
7th Gr:  Wyatt Lawler, Olivia Jones, Natlaie Quiles Homs,

 Jaxson Vanelli
8th Gr:  Ella Adams, Alice Hawkins, Gabe Lanctot,
 Kate Murdock, Ethan Scott, Maggie Wiggs

Rammie:
Sam Bryan, Christian Martinez, 
Daniel O’Donnell, Frank Seiler 







Starts in 
September!

HRS THEATER
CLUB!

$20
FEE

5TH - 8TH GRADERS
MEETS 1ST AND 3RD 
MONDAYS OF THE MONTH
3:30 - 4:30

EMAIL MS. GIBSON OR MRS.
STEPHENS FOR THE GOOGLE

FORM!

hannah.gibson@holyrosarymemphis.org
gina.stephens@holyrosarymemphis.org



Learn to design and create
professional looking
jewelry.
Learn simple sewing
techniques.

PER MONTH
$75

Creative Club
Holy Rosary

WEDNESDAYS
3:30 - 4:30

Register before September 25th.
Spots are limited. More information will be
sent by email when you register.

Classes begin October 16th and
continue through April 30th. 

S I G N  U P  N O W

Cost includes all materials. You  purchase
your own tools. Tool kits cost $33. 

4th - 8th
grade

with Mrs. Dawn Stevens

CLICK HERE

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A084EABA723ABF49-51248859-creative#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A084EABA723ABF49-51248859-creative#/
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Soccer Challenge Entry Form/Score Sheet

Faith in Action Community

I wish to enter THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS SOCCER CHALLENGE in the category and age group checked below. My eligibility is to 
be determined by my age as of September 1.   

    Boys        Girls          AGE:      9           10           11           12           13         14 
Name of Entrant _________________________________________________________    Date of Birth _____________________________ 

Street Address _____________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

City ______________________________________    State/Province ____________________________    Postal Code _______________ 

_____________________________________________    ___________________________    __________________________________ 
Parent/Guardian Telephone    (Circle one:    Home      Cell)     Email                                                    Signature of Entrant

  This Section To Be Completed By Parent/Guardian:  
  
By signing below, the undersigned requests and approves of the entrant’s registration and participation in the KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS SOCCER  
CHALLENGE (“The Contest”). In consideration for the entrant’s participation in the Contest, the undersigned (1) acknowledges that the entrant’s  
participation will be the at the sole risk of the entrant and the undersigned and (2) agrees to release, indemnify and hold the Knights of Columbus 
Supreme Council, its subordinate units, officers, agents members and employees harmless from any and all demands, claims or causes of action arising 
from or relating to the entrant’s participation in the Contest. The undersigned also agree to allow representatives from the Knights of Columbus Supreme 
Council or any of its subordinate units to take and publish photographs or videos of the entrant during the Contest. The entrant may compete in only 
one council level competition.  Parent or guardian must sign this form before entrant competes.   
___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

                                                         Parent/Guardian                                                                                                          Date signed                             

          Council No. ______________

Note: This same form must be used for the Council, District and  
Jurisdiction Competition — please be sure it is passed on accordingly.

 COMPETITION                             PENALTY KICKS (Shots made) 
Council: 

District: 

Regional 

Jurisdiction: 

 TOTALS
5 pts: 

10 pts: 
20 pts:

5 pts: 

10 pts: 

20 pts: 

5 pts: 

10 pts: 

20 pts: 

5 pts: 

10 pts: 

20 pts: 

TIE-BREAKER ROUND

SCORING INSTRUCTIONS: Each contestant will be allowed 15 consecutive penalty kicks in council competition and 25 consecutive penalty kicks in 
all other levels. Indicate number of kicks “made” by checking of boxes in first column. Those tied for highest score will compete in successive rounds 
each being allowed 3 kicks until one contestant emerges as winner. Use other columns to indicate scores in “tie-breaker” rounds. 

 This Section To Be Completed K of C Officials:

4578 5/21

(Councils should retain a copy of this completed form for their files)

4578 5-21 8-47 Entry Form_Score Sheet.qxp_4578  9/3/21  10:28 AM  Page 1





 



Holy Rosary School  - Ads

To place your monthly advertisement,  please email Tracy
tracy.thompson@holyrosarymemphis.org

mailto:tracy.thompson@holyrosarymemphis.org

